
ccrowderj@citlink.net> 
<cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
111 

From: "Jim Crowder" 
To: 
Date: 112008 1 1 :22 AM 
Subject: title 24 changes 
Hello, 

Please pass my viewpoint to whom it may concern. I don't want a law is passed to put a 
temperature control device on all new thermostats from 2008 onward. I agree with conservation 
and I'm a member of the SMUD peak corps, but this potential action is wrong. I will personally 
make sure that if it effects my household, that I will purchase a jammer or build a container which 
will block the FM signals. The State of Ca. should change laws to allow more power plants to be 
built with less restrictions from environmental laws and state regulations. 

In fact, lets do something novel and build some dams in this state. You can't conserve water 
that we don't have in the first place. 

Sincerely, James Crowder 


